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Spectra Builders, Inc.

WORKING TOGETHER FOR EXCELLENCE

Spectra Builders recently completed the renovation 
of the Green Road Library for Wake County. The 
Green Road Library is in the Mini City section 

of Raleigh, N.C. The library was closed for the summer 
while Spectra installed a new roof, new bathrooms, 
ceilings, flooring, millwork, paint, lockers, HVAC, 
lighting and telephone/data.

Key subcontractors included Baker Roofing, JC 
Electric and Carolina Commercial Services. Glenn Garr 
served as project superintendent, and Fred Jernigan 
with Little Diversified Architectural Consulting (www.
littleonline.com) in Durham, N.C., was the architect.

Wake County’s recently renovated Green Road Library.

Green Road Library 
Renovation

Spectra installed a new roof, new bathrooms, ceilings, 
flooring, millwork, paint, lockers, HVAC, lighting and 
new telephone/data systems.
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The Northeast Wake Warriors with their trophy.

Spectra’s New 
Year’s Message

The new year is traditionally a time of 
reflection, when we look back at the past 
and with promise to the future. The last 
several years have presented enormous 
challenges to us—personally, as families, 
as businesses and as a nation. It hasn’t 
always been easy, but because of our 
unwavering spirit and determination, 
we’ve come through it, and we’d like to 
think the toughest times are behind us. 

As we look ahead, it’s also a good 
time to appreciate our blessings. At 
Spectra Builders, we are thankful for our 
dedicated, hardworking staff, outstanding 
building team partners, supportive 
corporate friends and, of course, our loyal 
clients, who are the heart and soul of our 
company.

On behalf of the entire Spectra 
Builders team, we hope you had a safe 
and healthy Christmas season and wish 
you a new year filled with happiness, 
hope and great opportunity.

Northeast Wake Warriors:  
#2 In The State

Spectra Builders has been the proud sponsor of the Northeast Wake Warriors, a 
boys’ high school soccer team, for the past two years. Last year was the team’s first 
together and it turned out to be a good one. This year, the team made it to the final 

game of the North Carolina 
state tournament, where 
they placed second in the 
state and first in the N.C. 
Eastern Region. We want to 
congratulate the entire team 
for all their hard work and 
dedication.

Team members included 
Andrew Albright, Connor 
Chapman, Noah Chapman, 
Taylor Dougherty, Colin 
Hanchey, Aaron Hendrix, 
Alex Hendrix, Austin 
Hendrix, Holden Hunter, 
Joshua Miller, Luke Miller, 

Josiah Mujica, Jacob Ovack, Jared Siemers, and Mckenzie Smith.
A huge thanks to coach Ken Dougherty and assistant coach Rodney Miller for the 

time and effort they’ve put into this team. Congratulations also to Colin Hanchey, the 
only senior on the squad, who will be graduating in the spring.

Spectra On The Web
Spectra Builders has recently updated its website. Take a minute to check us out and 

see what you think. You can find us at www.spectrabuilders.com.
We’re On Facebook!

Calling all you Facebook users! If you would like to follow us, please take the time to 
become a fan of Spectra Builders.
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